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Dates to Remember 

 Book Fair—May 1-5 

 Kindergarten Field Trip—

May 3  

 Spelling Bee—May 19 at 

1:45pm 

 3rd Grade to Barberton 

Magical Theater—May 16 

 Golden Ticket—May 17 at 

9:30am 

 2nd Grade Spring Musi-

cal—May 18 at 6:00pm 

 K, 1 & 2 Field Day—May 

22  

 3rd & 4th Grade Field 

Day—May 23  

 Last Day of School—May 

25 

 

 

Avoid the summer slide... 
 

Every year, most students return to 
school in August and have fallen 
down the summer slide...meaning 
they may have forgotten some of 
what they have learned.  This is 
typically due to not practicing their 
skills over the summer.  Here are a few, simple things 
you can do to help avoid the summer slide: 

 - Read something everyday.  Read the newspaper or            
 magazines, read signs or schedules while traveling. 

 - Practice math facts.  Get flashcards at the dollar store    
 or make them from summer packets.  Practice 10 minutes 
 everyday! 

 - Join the Barberton Public Library summer reading pro
 gram...and then actually do it!! 

 - Set a goal to read a certain number of books this sum
 mer.  The goal should be based on the age level of your 
 student. 

 - Complete summer homework packet.  Students will 
 bring home reading and math activities at the end of the 
 school year. 



    PBIS SURVEY 

     

OAK CLINIC & AKRON RUBBER DUCKS  

DIAMOND RUN 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU to our students who raised money for patients 

at the Oak Clinic for MS during this year’s Diamond Run.   

Together, students at BEW raised over $1700!  They were 

very thankful for the hard work and thoughtfulness of our 

students.   

Students had a great time that day doing laps around the 

field, playing catch and seeing a Rubber Ducks win!!  Con-

gratulations to JERRY LENOX who was a top collector and 

had the chance to take the bases with Rubber Ducks play-

er before the game.  Now there’s an experience to re-

member!! 

 

MARCO’S PIZZA NIGHT 

 

 

 

 

THURSDAY, MAY 4 

THANK YOU for your support this year 

with our Marco’s Pizza Nights.  We hope 

you enjoyed having dinner with the family 

while raising money for our school. 

Our last Marco’s Pizza Night will be help-

ing to raise funds for the Barberton Des-

tination Imagination Teams.  We have 

7 teams traveling to Knoxville, TN later 

this month—one from BEW!!!  We are 

proud to be helping them out! 

15% of phone in orders and 20% of 

online orders will go to our DI Teams. 

Our PBIS team is reaching out to 

parents in order to improve our 

PBIS program.   

Included in this newsletter is a 

brief survey.  Please take a few 

minutes to complete it and send 

it back in with your student.   

Continue to reinforce the BEW 

Way with students over the sum-

mer.  It is important to model for 

students ways to be respectful, 

responsible and ready to learn.   

 

GOOD LUCK IN KNOXVILLE PURPLE 

DRAGONZ!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to wish Ava Speedy, Alaina 

Wiles, Elizabeth Scott, Tyler Smith and Luke 

Gordon the best!!  Not only will they be compet-

ing in the global tournament for DI, but they will 

be leaving us for BMS!!  We will miss you at the 

year end celebration!  



Have a great summer! 

Be sure to keep up on 

reading and math 

facts over the  

summer!   

STAY SAFE!!!  

See you August 24th for the 

first day of school!! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Don’t forget to practice... 

The BEW Way!!! 

1. Be Responsible 

2. Be Respectful 

3. Be Ready to Learn 

Things to do over 

summer break... 

Read every day!  Try to 
spend at least 20 minutes 
each day reading a book. 
(complete your reading 
log for a treat when you 
return in August!!)  

See a good movie!! Go 
to the movies at Lake 8 

or the Drive-in! 

Stay active!! Ride your 
bike, take a walk with a 
family member or friend, 
go to Lake Anna Y! 

Practice  math facts!!  
Don’t forget them over 

the summer months!! 

Practice letters, sounds 
and sight words.  This will 
help our younger learners 
become stronger readers! 

CLEAN YOUR ROOM! 

Visit the Barberton Public 
Library.  Take part in the 
summer reading program! 

Play outside with 

friends. 

 




